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130 West Innes Street

Salisbury, NC28144

Dear Sir:

This is in reference to a letter from the Rowan County Planning Department stating that we must change
our address from 140 Warren Drive to 1045 Bronco Run, Mt.Ulla, NC 28125. Bronco Run is NOT A ROAD.
The right of way that was bought to make an access to have a mobile home delivered has been sold to
someone other than the original owner and is now part of his yard. Therefore, there is NO BRONCO RUN
ROAD and no access road.

We have lived at 140 Warren Drive for more than 60 years. Therefore, it seems foolish to change our
address to a nonexistent road. b

Sincerely,

Doris M. Christie

cc: Planning Dept.

Commissioners



